
Newsletter 5 Spring Term

17 March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Congratulations to Mrs Ledo and Mrs King!

Mrs Ledo gave birth to a baby boy called Rafael (Rafa) on Saturday. Mother and baby are doing well.

Mrs King also announced her engagement to her partner Colin this week. Congratulations to both of

them

Goodbye to our Students

Today we are saying goodbye to our students Lily and Ellie who have been working in Stingrays and

Seahorses for the last eight weeks. They have integrated themselves fully into the heart of the school

and we will miss them. We wish them all the best in for their future careers as teachers.

Bookfair

The bookfair raised £372 for the school to spend on books. Thank you all very much for your support.

Uniform

As we are moving into the better weather I would like to remind you of the uniform dress code.

Gingham blouses do not count as school uniform and should not be worn, however white blouses are

fine. Skorts should also not be worn for PE.

School Gate

At 8.50 in the morning the office staff close the school gate using a push button zapper. While the gate

is closing, if anyone tries to come through from either direction the gate stops closing and opens up. If

office staff are then distracted by phone calls or people at the desk they don’t always notice that the

gate has not closed. I notice that most of the people sneaking through the gate when it is closing are

parents rather than children. Please could I ask you to show a good example to the children and go

through the office door when the gate is closing.

Attendance

We pride ourselves on our high attendance figures, however recently figures have dropped below 90

percent primarily due to the chicken pox outbreak. Hopefully these viruses have come to an end and

our attendance figures ca return to normal. Thank you for your support in this.



Vacancies

We are still looking for support staff in the following areas:

 Lunchtime Supervisor for Nursery children from 11:45am-1:15pm on Wednesdays and Fridays.

 After School Club Assistant

 Bank of staff to call on at times of absence for lunchtimes, Breakfast Club and After School Club

If you are interested in any of the above positions, please contact the School Office.

Regards

Debbie McLeod

Headteacher

SCHOOL DIARY

Tue 28 March – 6.30pm Years 4/5 Performance

Wed 29 March – 6.30pm years 4/5 Performance

Sat 1 April- Easter Egg Hunt

Fri 7 April – Easter Service led by years 4/5

Mon 10 April- Start of Easter Holiday/ Mon 24 April – Back to School

Mon 1 May – Bank Holiday

Wed 3 May- 6pm Information Evening for Parents about Maths Learning

Mon 8 May – Start of SATS week

Mon 29 May- Half Term Week

Mon 5 June- INSET Day

Tue 6 June- Back to school

23 June- Sports Day

Thu 6 July- Year 6 Evening Performance

Fri 7 July- FoFS Summer Event

Tue 11 July- Class Swap Day

Thu 13 July- Leavers’ Disco

Tue 18 July- Presentation Evening

Fri 21 July- Leavers’ Service

Fri 21 July- End of term


